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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY TRANSMITTAL LETTER 20-20
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Mary Carpenter, Assistant Director



Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:   
November 18, 2020  
SUBJECT:
Revisions to SOP 4.30 Normalcy for Children and Youth in Out-of-Home Care
The purpose of this transmittal letter is to inform staff of revisions made to SOP 4.30

Normalcy for Children and Youth in Out of Home Care
 regarding the use of all-terrain vehicles. 
If you have any questions regarding this portion of the transmittal letter, you may refer to the
PPTL 20-20 Statement of Consideration for SOP 4.30 Normalcy for Children and Youth

in Out-of-Home Care
.
If you have any questions regarding this transmittal letter, please contact: 

Kelli Root, Out of Home Care Branch Manager

Kelli.Root@ky.gov
(502) 564-2147, ext. 3551
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